
TOWN OF CONKLIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Conklin will hold a 

public hearing on December 1, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the Conklin Town Hall, 1271 

Conklin Road, Conklin, New York upon the application of Eric and Barbara Paugh 

regarding property located at 2 Eva Court, Tax Map No. 178.11-5-1, and located in a 

One- and Two-Family Residence (R-12) District. The application is for: 

 

AN AREA VARIANCE ALLOWING AN EXISTING SHED THAT IS 

SITUATED LESS THAN TEN FEET (10’) FROM THE PROPERTY LINE 

 

The application for this area variance is open to inspection at the office of the Town of 

Conklin Code Office, 1271 Conklin Road, Conklin, New York. Persons wishing to 

appear at the hearing may do so in person or by other representation. Persons with 

disabilities who require assistance in attending said public hearing, or in furnishing 

comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to request such assistance. 

 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance of the proposed use 

variance, if any, will be reviewed by said Board at said hearing.  

 

Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Board, or at such 

hearing. 

 

WILLIAM NORTHWOOD, CHAIRMAN 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 


